UNITED NATIONS
RELIEF AND REHABILITATION ADMINISTRATION

Ref. No. ;3/145.
Salonika, September 4, 1940.

Mr. Stephanos Kotsanos,
Polygyros,
Chalkidiki,

Dear Mr. Kotsanos:

Your letter of resignation of Sept. 3, addressed to
the Director of UNRRA was referred to the Welfare Division
in view of the fact that you were employed by us as a
Welfare Specialiste

It is with regret that we lose your services although
we agree that your own future pleans involving permenent

establishment elsewhere must be given serious consideration,
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Please accept my best wishes for your future sucCesSSe

Very sincerely
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Archie W. Johnston

Regional Welfare Officer
UNRRA
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